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I am a physician who practices in multiple states. I am an emergency physician, and I 

am strongly opposed to large multi state health care organizations that have made it 

impossible for me to practice compassionate medicine. I believe that physician 

control of practice is vital, and that autonomy should be maintained at a local level 

where the community can have a direct impact on the success and failure of that 

organization. These large, multi state corporate entities have dehumanized medicine 

and tried to make doctors into something resembling assembly line workers. It’s 

gross. There is actually a decent amount of money in medicine when it’s practiced 

appropriately however, corporations have a fiduciary duty to put shareholders ahead 

of patients by law and as such have created crises that are not only unnecessary, but 

completely preventable.  This is incompatible with the ethical delivery of medicine.    


